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As a member of the National Coasteering Charter group we support and 
will work towards establishing high standards for operating coasteering 
activities in the UK. To retain our membership to the group we agree to 
the following:  
 
• We have signed up to, and therefore agree to operate with due 

regard for the recommendations contained within the Safety Advice 
for Coasteering Providers - V3 Nov 2015 and Training Advice for 
Coasteering Guides - V3 2015 working documents as agreed on by 
the National Water Safety Forum coasteering working group and NCC 
group. 

 

• We will use NCC as a forum for sharing incidents and near misses 
where appropriate in order to learn and develop best practice. 

 

• We will endeavour to attend and/or send a representative to NCC 
regional meetings when possible. 

 

• We will show consideration for members of the public and abide by 
countryside access legislation.  

 

• We will avoid damage to sites and minimise any disturbance to 
wildlife, in accordance with the Coasteering Code of Conduct and 
relevant wildlife legislation.  

 

• We will continue to help develop the National Coasteering Charter 
and will encourage others to adopt it.  

 

• We will inform our customers that we are members of the National 
Coasteering Charter.  


